
 
  

                  
Weekly Newsletter        

22nd/23rd September 2018 

Twenty-fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time – Year B 

 
Mass Times 

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 10am 
Wednesday 10am Communion Service 

Saturday Vigil 6.30pm,  Sunday 10.00am and 12noon 
 

Parish Priest 
Monsignor Eoin Thynne, Tel:  087 2401432 

 
Pastoral Worker 

Colette Kavanagh Tel: 085 8279433 
 

Baptisms 
Last Saturday of each month at 3pm 

 
Parish Office 

Open Mon. Tues. Thurs & Friday 9.00am-1.00pm Tel: 8205480 
Email: mulhudoffice@gmail.com  Website:  www.stlukesparishd15.ie 

 
Parish Sisters 

Sisters of St. Joseph of Cluny, 7 Parslickstown Drive, Mulhuddart 
Tel: 8217339 

 
St. Vincent de Paul 

Tel:  01 8550022 
 

PARISH CHILD SAFEGUARDING POLICY 
 

The parish of St. Luke the Evangelist values and encourages the 
participation of children and young people in parish liturgies and 
parish activities in order to enhance their  spiritual, physical, 
emotional, intellectual and social development. 
 
We recognise the dignity and rights of all children and are committed 
to ensuring their protection from all forms of abuse. 
This commitment is binding on all priests, employees and volunteers 
who work in our parish. It extends to the many and varied ways that 
children share in the life of the Church in our parish. 
 
The parish works in partnership with the HSE and An Garda Siochána 
in all matters pertaining to the safe guarding of children. If you have a 
concern about child abuse you should contact: 
 
Parish Child Safeguarding Representatives 
Margaret Nugent: 087- 614 7421 
Julie Josie: 087- 900 9870 
 
Child Safeguarding & Protection Service for the Archdiocese of 
Dublin 
Holy Cross Diocesan Centre, Clonliffe Road, Dublin 3. 
Telephone: (01) 836 0314 
Email: cps@dublindiocese.ie 
 
URGENT CONCERN: GARDA (Blanchardstown) Telephone: (01) 
6667000 

 
 

TEA/COFFEE WEEKEND 
Next weekend being the last weekend of the  
month, we will have tea/coffee served after 
each mass in the parish centre.  If you would 
like to be part of the Hospitality Group and help out on the 
last weekend of each month and other parish events, please 
give your name to Colette or Kim in the parish office. 

 

mailto:mulhudoffice@gmail.com
http://www.stlukesparishd15.ie/
mailto:cps@dublindiocese.ie
https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=y05RhoiI&id=11BA972480426357AFC10E18909C05BDB092C0E0&thid=OIP.y05RhoiIsxRbd0J2_j0k9QHaFu&mediaurl=http://moziru.com/images/tea-party-clipart-tea-cake-19.jpg&exph=1004&expw=1300&q=Teapot+Clip+Art&simid=608048302345815387&selectedIndex=57


 WEEKLY COLLECTIONS 

Collection totals for last week were as follows: 

 

For Parish: 

Envelopes: (88 received)  €375 

 

For Archdiocese 

1st Collection:    €220 

Crosscare Collection:   €346 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

PILGRIMAGE TO KNOCK 
A date has now been confirmed  

for our Pilgrimage to Knock.   

We hope to go on Saturday 3rd  

November.  This will greatly depend  

on the interest shown, as the more  

people we have the lower the cost.    

If you would like to join us please  

give your name to Fr. Eoin,  

Colette or Kim in the parish office. 

COFFEE MORNING – THANK YOU! 

 

Thank you to everyone who joined us for our 

coffee morning in aid of St. Francis Hospice last 

Thursday.  We had a great turn out and raised a 

fantastic €400. Many thanks to those who 

donated cakes and treats and to everyone who 

came along thank you for your wonderful 

generosity for this very special cause. 

 
 

 

 

25TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATIONS 
 

In preparation for our 25th Anniversary celebration 
we are looking for help with the catering for the 
reception after the mass.  It would be great if you 
could commit to preparing some cold savoury or 
sweet goods.  There will be a sign-up sheet in the 
Sacristy from this weekend for anyone who can 
help out.  Please give your name, contact details 
and an indication of the dish you can prepare.  A 
meeting will be held over the coming weeks to 
make final arrangements.  
 
In anticipation of our 25th anniversary 
celebrations we have been sprucing up the 
church.  We have recently had the parish centre 
painted and the church railings will be painted in 
the coming weeks.  From this weekend there will 
be a collection box at the back of the church for 
those would like to give a contribution towards 
the preparations involved in celebrating our 25th 
Anniversary.   
 

 

FAREWELL MASS 

In June of this year we bid farewell to one of our 
Pastoral Workers, Conor McCann.  Conor had 
been a valued member of the parish team for two 
and half years and he will be greatly missed.  Next 
Sunday 30th September our 12 o’clock mass will 
be offered for Connor as we say farewell and wish 
him every success in the future. 
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